Mr. Gwinn Henry, Director of Athletics, University of Henses.

Dear Orion:

I am sending you a copy of a letter that was sent to me by Charlie Strickland regarding Hyle Lorman. Charlie Strickland is a K. U. graduate, and is now at the head of several utility companies in lown. He is interested in having Lorman enroll at the University this fall.

In am sure you will remember as former athletic director at Kansas State.

I thought you would like to see what Lorman's coach has to say about him.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.